
Dear Sirs

I object to the proposed changes for the following reasons :-

(1)More risk of flooding during heavy rain storms due to concreting of
grassland. Particularly applicable to houses downhill such as in Greenbrook
Avenue

(2)Years  of heavy building trucks in the area will make  it  even more
difficult to exit the area to Cockfosters and Barnet. Already Beech Hill and
Camlet Way are too narrow to allow traffic to easily  pass through without
one vehicle having to give way.

(3) And then when the project is finished traffic will be heavier and it will be
even more difficult to exit the area to Cockfosters and Barnet. Already
Beech Hill and Camlet Way are too narrow to allow traffic to easily  pass
through without one vehicle having to give  way A
real worry  for  emergency services and buses
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